
October 26, 2010 
 
The Special meeting of the Town Board was called to order at 7:30pm. All board members were 
present.  
 
Board members reviewed the Recycler newsletter and determined that no changes or additions 
were necessary.  The appropriate items such as calendar, etc. would be updated to reflect 2011. 
 
Board then continued the budget planning process.  The only significant increase was in the 
Hydrant rental fee to the Sanitary District, as this is expected to see an increase caused by the 
addition of the new well. 
 
Motion to adjourn at 8:15pm by Kirchner, seconded by Glennie.  Special town meeting to adopt 
the budget will be held on November 16, 2010. 


